OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE VICE CHANCELLOR AND PROVOST
RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA 92521

May 27, 2009

Professor Andrew Winer
Department of Creative Writing
College of Humanities, Arts and Social Sciences

Dear Professor Winer:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as a recipient of the 2009 Teaching
Innovation Award on the Riverside campus of the University of California, A description of this
award is available on the Academic Personnel website under the heading Programs & Awards at

http://academicpersonnel.ucr.edw/.

The Academy of Distinguished Teaching has recognized your important and original contribution
to UCR's teaching programs. I offer you my congratulations on your selection to this elite group
of UCR teachers and my best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

=Y/

Dallas 1.. Rabenstein
Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost

c CHASS Dean Cullenberg
Assistant Vice Provost Napper
Budget Director Williams
CFAO Jones
Chair Whitney
MSO Howard
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